
ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 
PRELUDE                  House of the Lord                                                         Worship Team,  
                                           City of Our God (Psalm 48)                       Bruce Johnson, Leader 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP       Hebrews 12:18, 22-24                 Bruce Johnson 
 
SONGS       Crown Him with Many Crowns 
 I Stand in Awe 
 Our God Reigns (Awake, Awake, O Zion) 
 He is Exalted 
 
COMMISSIONING OF YOUTH TEAMS 
 
OFFERING & ANNOUNCEMENTS                                                                 Jason Peterson, 

                         Director of Youth Ministries 
 
TIME OF GREETING 
 
PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                                          Ben Thompson, Assistant Pastor 
 
SERMON       The House of the Lord                            Barry Noll 
 Isaiah 2:1-5      
 
COMMUNION             How Sweet and Awesome Is the Place 
           We Will Feast in the House of Zion 
 
RESPONSE          We Will Feast in the House of Zion (Chorus) 
 
BENEDICTION                                                                                                                      Barry Noll 
 

“I, when I am lifted up from the earth,   
  will draw all people to myself.”  

   ~John 12:31  

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 
Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Summer Office Hours: Monday—Friday, 9:00am-1:00pm 

STAFF CONTACTS 
Church Office - 215-576-0892 
Pastor - Mark Moser, ext. 104, mark.moser@newlifeglenside.com 
Assistant Pastor—Young Adult and Community Group Ministries - Ben Thompson, 
ext. 110, bthompson@newlifeglenside.com 
Director of Shepherding - Nicholas Black, ext. 103, nblacknewlifeglenside@gmail.com 
Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 108, nlgjpeterson@gmail.com 
Director of Children’s Ministry - Bea Galloway, ext. 106, nlgkidslife@gmail.com 
Jr. High Ministry Leader - Caitlyn Valla, nlgcvalla@gmail.com 
Sr. High Ministry Leader - Peter Kratz, nlgpkratz@gmail.com 
Deacon Coordinator - Peggy McManus, ext. 109, deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 
Church Administrator - Bob McInnes, ext. 101, robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com 
Worship Service Manager - Sarah Morris, ext. 111, nlgworship1@gmail.com 
Facility Manager - Ed Spector, ext. 107, espector@newlifeglenside.com 
Summer Office Contact - Andrew Shultes, ext. 100, newlifereceptionist@gmail.com 

CONNECTIONS 

Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: 6:00pm for the 
community; Thurs.: 1:00pm for seniors 

Diaconal Assistance:  The deacons are here to help with financial struggles and practical 
needs.  Contact the Deacon Coordinator at ext. 109 or 
deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page" 
 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  

Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed due to illness, a new baby, etc., please contact July 
coordinator Maja Lisa FritzHuspen at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 

New Life Nursery School:  215-576-0783, Janel Fackler, Director 
 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com; www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 

New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Dan Johnson at 
dan.johnson@newlifeglenside.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 

New Life Thrift Stores:  www.newlifethriftinc.org 
 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm  
 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 
 The Boutique, 758 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-1099, M-Sat.: 10am-6pm 

Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain to pray for 
others, contact Linda Woods at lawoods3@gmail.com. 

Perpetual Food Drive:  Current needs: salad dressings, canned fruit, jelly and jam, 
baking items, household items.  Please do not donate perishable foods.  Place your 
donation in the Food Cupboard cabinet by the Weldon Room.  Thank you! 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 
• If you’re sick, please join us online from home while you’re not feeling well and we’ll look 

forward to seeing you again in person when you’re better. 
• Our 11:00am Sunday service is recorded and broadcast over the internet each week for 

those who are unable to attend in person. 

Sunday, July 14, 2024  |  8:30 & 11:00am  |  (11:00am livestream) 

New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH - PCA 

To Know Christ and to Make Him Known 

http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside
https://www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool


ANNOUNCEMENTS 
THE PERSPECTIVES COURSE IS RETURNING THIS FALL TO NEW LIFE!    
Perspectives is an awe-inspiring, college-quality course rooted in the 
Scriptures.  On Monday nights, fifteen visiting instructors and top-notch readings 
will help you understand and love God's global work.  The course has profoundly 
impacted over 250,000 alumni.  You can register now at   
https://perspectives.org/?p=277974.  Please use code NEWLIFEMEMBER-03929 
for a $100 discount.  Orientation is August 26 and the first class is September 9th!  
 
WELCOME DESK GREETERS NEEDED 
Can you help on Sunday mornings, during and between the services? The tasks 
include: greet people, welcome newcomers, and provide directions.  A smile and 
willingness to help is all you need. Get to know your church family!  Contact Bob 
McInnes at robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com to offer your help.  
  
LIMITED SUMMER KIDSLIFE CHILDCARE DURING SOME SERVICES  
Due to a shortage of volunteers, KidsLife will only offer childcare to kids aged 5 
and under during some services. Check at the KidsLife desk for information. If 
you have an older child, please take them to the service or consider sitting with 
them in the Family Room. If you have any questions, contact Bea 
at nlgkidslife@gmail.com  
 
Save the Date—JOINT PICNIC with FAITH FELLOWSHIP—Saturday, August 10 
12:00-5:00pm at Fort Washington State Park, Flourtown Pavilion, 44 W. Mill Rd.  
Join us for an afternoon of food, fun, and fellowship.  More details coming soon.  
Questions?  Contact Henry Hoff or Gerry Boehm. 
 
SeniorLife BOOK CLUB (for those age 55+) 
You are cordially invited to join the book club at the Oelschlegels’ home in Mt. 
Airy. Want more information or need the address?  Email Barb Oelschelegel to 
indicate your interest! 
 
SENIORLIFE LUNCHEON 
Our next SeniorLife Luncheon is Sunday, July 21 following the second service, at 
12:30 p.m.   Our speaker is Dave Hopping, Assistant Pastor of Emerging 
Generations, New Life Presbyterian Church, Dresher.  Volunteers are needed for 
kitchen help, please contact Peggy McManus at pm08608@gmail.com. For other 
questions, please contact Manuel Hackman. 
 
Save the Date—NEW LIFE 50th ANNIVERSARY RETROSPECTIVE 
Sunday, August 25, 6:00-8:30pm  |  Featuring Paul Miller  |  Join us!  
Reflections on the Origins and Development of New Life and Sonship 

GUEST PREACHER NEXT WEEK– JULY 21 
Next week we welcome John Yenchko as our guest preacher.  John joined the 
New Life Staff, serving with our founding pastor, Jack Miller.  John was the pastor 
from 1985 to 2003.  He is now retired.  

 
SENIORLIFE COFFEE KLATCH 
The Coffee Klatch will be on hiatus until September 5. DO NOT come for the 
months of July and August. If you have any questions, please contact Peggy 
McManus at deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 
 

HELP WANTED 

KidsLife AND CHILDCARE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
At the moment, we need volunteers who can help out with child-care during both 
the 8:30 and 11:00  worship services, as well as the education hour. This is when 
the bulk of our children come and it’s when we spend the most time learning out 
of the Bible. If you have experience with small children, please consider 
volunteering for this need. Your help would be greatly appreciated. Contact Bea 
at nlgkidslife@gmail.com. 

 
FOOD CUPBOARD HELP NEEDED!  
Contact Sally Andrake if you're interested in helping in one of the following ways: 
• Purchasing frozen meats for the freezers. 
• Cleaning the Food Cupboard once a month. 
• Organizing perishable food donations for our food distribution. 
• Stocking the shelves with non-perishable items. 
• Helping clients during our Thursday afternoon food distribution. 
 
MEAL MAKERS NEEDED 
The Meals Ministry is in need of additional people who can provide meals for 
those in our congregation who’ve welcomed a new baby, suffered an illness or a 
death in the family, etc.  If interested or if you have questions, please email 
newlifemeals@gmail.com. 
 
POLICE AND FIRE FOOD DRIVE 
Join us to organize food donations gathered by our Abington Township First 
Responders, Saturday, July 27, from 12 to 2pm. Come when you can, leave when 
you must. It’s lots of fun when we can do this, serving our Lord together. Contact 
Sally Andrake to sign up.  
 
 

ROOMS FOR PARENTS AND THEIR CHILDREN 
New Mothers’ Room—for Moms with young babies (those who are still nursing or taking 
regular bottles).  Exit the rear doors of the Sanctuary and turn right.  There is a changing table 
in there as well.  Please knock before entering.  
Family Room— for Dads with babies or parents who want to continue to practice sitting 
through the service with their children.  Head down the stairs and turn right.  

New Life wants everyone to participate to the best of their abilities in our Sunday morning 
worship!  If you require help with any special needs, please let us know how we can support 
and accommodate them so that you can be fully embraced and enfolded into our church 
family.  Direct any questions or concerns to ablelife.nlg@gmail.com. 

mailto:Ablelife.nlg@gmail.com

